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February 23, 2021 
 
 
 
Safety Training Seminars 
Attn: Charles Seidel & Megan Kelsey 
2440 Stanwell Drive, Suite B 
Concord, CA 94520 
 
Re: Approval Notice  
 
Dear Agency, 
 
The Physical Therapy Board of California (PTBC) has reviewed the Application for 
Recognition as an Approval Agency to Approve Providers Offering Continuing 
Competency Courses and has determined you meet the standards set forth in section 
1399.95 of the California Code of Regulations.   
 
As an approval agency, you will be required to inform us in witting immediately of any 
changes to the agency’s contact information or any event that may affect the agencies 
approval. 
 
To signify recognition as an approval agency, a seal is available for your agency to use 
for advertising purposes. Please be aware that the PTBC’s logo may not be used to 
signify recognition as an approval agency. If you would like an electronic file containing 
this seal, you must submit a request via e-mail to ApprovalAgencies@dca.ca.gov.  
 
Please allow 3 weeks for your agency to appear on the PTBC website as an approval 
agency recognized to approve providers offering continuing competency courses.  Until 
then, you may use this letter as verification of your recognition by the PTBC. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this letter, you may contact me directly at (916) 
561-8737. For all other inquiries, we encourage you to visit our website at 
www.ptbc.ca.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alyasha Lam 
Continuing Competency Services 
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